September 26, 2012

Natural Beauty Fence
3490 Sunrise HWY
Wantagh,

New York 11793

To Whom It May Concern:

My name is Daniel Lacker, a Life Scout in Troop 96, Wantagh, New York. | recently completed my Eagle
Scout project, which you were a part of. The project included constructing an outdoor altar and seating
area along with fixing up and beautifying the outdoor garden area (weeding, trimming, fixing fence,
repainting fence) at the Wantagh Memorial Congregational Church. | would like to thank you for your
donation of materials towards my project. The entire project was a total success. Many citizens of the
community will benefit from the project, which was supported by the heartfelt donations made by you.
It is people of the community and organizations like yours, that have helped keep the Scouting
Organization alive and moving forward. All the Scouts, Scouters of the Theodore Roosevelt Council and
myself appreciate your assistance and participation in the project. If you should ever need our

assistance or have any questions, please feel free to call me on my cell at (516) -,

Yours in Scouting

Fout

Daniel Lacker




